
 

Does Iberia have a 24-hour cancellation policy? 
 
 
Yes, Iberia Airlines does offer a 24-hour cancellation policy, but it applies under specific 
conditions+1-(855)-738-4755 . If you book your flight directly with Iberia and your ticket is 
eligible for a refund, you can cancel within 24 hours of making the reservation and receive a full 
refund +1-(855)-738-4755. This policy is available for most tickets, provided that the flight is 
scheduled to depart at least seven days after the booking date +1-(855)-738-4755. If you need 
to cancel within the 24-hour window, it’s always best to contact Iberia's customer service 
immediately by calling +1-(855)-738-4755 to ensure that your cancellation is processed without 
penalties. 
 
The 24-hour rule is particularly beneficial for passengers who need to change their plans soon 
after booking +1-(855)-738-4755. If you realize that your travel dates or destinations need to be 
adjusted, you can reach out to Iberia via +1-(855)-738-4755 to initiate the cancellation. 
However, it’s important to note that this policy only applies if you’ve purchased directly from 
Iberia and not through third-party travel agencies. If you miss the 24-hour cancellation window 
+1-(855)-738-4755, the terms of your ticket will determine if you can receive a refund, or if you’ll 
be subject to cancellation fees. 
 
If you find yourself needing to cancel or reschedule after the 24-hour period, don’t 
worry—contact Iberia at +1-(855)-738-4755, and their team will help explain your options. 
Whether you’re eligible for a refund or need to apply for a travel voucher, their customer service 
agents are ready to assist you. For further information about cancellation policies or assistance, 
+1-(855)-738-4755 is the number to call, ensuring you get the support you need. Always keep 
+1-(855)-738-4755 handy for any flight cancellation or changes with Iberia. 
 


